
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Wednesday, September 29, 2021 

 

• The Girls Cross Country Team improved to 4-0 with another close victory over Center 
Moriches 27-28. The girls improved their overall time by over 1 minute to an average of 
23 minutes and 17 seconds for a 5K! Great job girls! 

 

• The JV Girls Soccer Team defeated Miller Place 3-1 in overtime yesterday. Grace Flynn 
tied the game in the second half before two overtime goals from Grace Varley sealed the 
win. 

 

• BLP improved to 6-2 on the season with a 6-0 win over Miller Place. Ashley Bell and Olivia 
Tuccillo each scored twice, Sophia Corrado and Campbell Stein added goals, and Sofia 
Desa led an outstanding defensive effort. The girls travel to #1 Rocky Point on Thursday. 

 

• Congratulations to Kate O’Brien for swimming her personal best in the 200 free style 
qualifying her for the NYS Championship Meet. Way to go Kate! 

 

• Any Babylon student interested in joining Babylon Buddies: First meeting of the school 
year will be on Thursday, Sept. 30th at 7:10am in Rowe Hall. Any questions or concerns, 
please email or see Mrs. Schipf (in the attendance office) or Mrs. Harrison (in room 126).  

 

• Attention all environmentalists! There will be a brief sign-up and informational meeting 
for Environmental Club on Wednesday, October 6th after school in Room 112. Open to 
all grades 7-12. See Mrs. Dixon if you have questions or if you cannot attend this meeting.  

 

• There will be a Writers Club meeting in Room 235 at 7:10am on Thursday 9/30.  
 

• Reminder: Virtual Open House  
- Babylon High School will hold its Virtual Open House on Thursday, September 30, 

from 7:00 to 9:10 pm.   
- Parents/Guardians will attend the event online using Microsoft Teams on their child’s 

device.   
- Each period will be 10 minutes in length, with 5 minutes between each period.  
- The Open House – Access Microsoft Teams Guide was sent out on how to access 

your child’s Teams account on a school issued or personal device.   
- Please make sure that you know child’s username and password when logging into 

Teams.  
- All classroom teachers will send a Teams invite to their students. They will review the 

set up and Teams calendar in class.    
- Classroom teachers are asked to post their Open House presentation in their 

classroom Teams page for any parent/guardian who is unable to attend Virtual Open 
House.  

 

• ALL STUDENTS please check your school email daily.  Appointments with the 
Guidance Counselors are starting, and you will receive your appointment through your 
school email. 


